	CREEKSIDE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

MEETING MINUTES
April 25, 2018
The Creekside Homeowners Association Meeting was held at Prestige homes Property Management and called to order at 4:05pm by Myra Miller
Members Attending
President: Rob Rhoades
Homeowners: William and Barbara Britt

Myra Miller – Representative for Prestige Homes Property Management
Minutes: were presented by Myra Miller. Myra made a motion to accept as corrected. William Seconded. Approved
Treasurer’s Report: was presented by Myra Miller. Myra made a motion to accept. Rob Seconded. Approved. 
OLD BUSINESS
Myra presented that she had worked out the numbers several times and that it was possible to lower the HOA dues to $55 a month. Rob asked if it would be possible to lower them to $50 a month because that is what they were originally. Discussion. Rob made a motion for the HOA dues to lower to $50 a month starting  June 1, 2018. 
NEW BUSINESS

William and Barbara discussed how dark it is at night and how it is easy to miss the road if you are not paying attention. Myra said she will contact Mike’s Electric to get an estimate on a light for the sign. 
MANAGERS REPORT

Lawn care is weekly starting May 2018 on Tuesday, weather permitting. Please ensure your pet is contained and gates unlocked for easy access for service to be completed. 

Please remember when walking you pets pick up after them. 

The next HOA meeting is will be on July 25, 2018 at 4:00pm at Prestige Homes Property Management located at 529 B Boll Weevil Circle, Enterprise.

ADJOURNED    Time: 4:35pm                                                   By: Myra Miller___
Respectfully submitted,

Myra Miller -Association Manager

	

	 

	
	


